
 
 
 

Ft. Vannoy Elementary 
Oct 17 Site Council Meeting Minutes 

 
 

Members present: Alicia Timbs, Jamie Krull, Treva Aguinaga, Valli Harrell 
 
All introductions were made and Alicia explained the purpose of the site council and what the 
Site Council had worked on last year (ie: decisions about where the blended classroom would 
be, parent homework survey 
 
Jamie volunteered to take minutes 
 
The team reviewed the last 4 years of enrollment. We currently have the largest kinder 
enrollment (51)  in the last 4 years. The large decrease from 16/17 to 17/18 was due to the fact 
that there were 59 5th graders in in 16/17 and a class of only 35 kinders the following year. If 
enrollment continues to increase, another teacher may be needed. 
 
Recent enrollment: 
16/17 281 
17/18 254 
18/19 246 
19/20 256 
 
Alicia explained the process of setting the building budget in the Spring and went line by line to 
explain items . The following questions came up: 

● Why do we lease instead of purchase copy machines? 
● What do we do about the short chromebook life? 

 
The team completed the “stakeholder engagement & partnerships” portion of the needs 
assessment.  There was a conversation about the most effective ways to communicate with 
families regarding school events and student progress. 
 
Next meeting is Nov 21 


